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Dear Potential Sponsor, 

We are writing you on behalf of the Shaler Area Little Titan’s (SALT) youth organization.  We are a non-
profit organization that provides the youth within our community the opportunity to cheerlead and play 
tackle football. We promote the development of our youth by instilling the values of self-discipline and 
teamwork, a healthy mind and body, a sense of community and most importantly, to create an 
environment for the kids to have fun! 

 

The Little Titans name has been around for many years but our youth organization is completely new. 
Last season the football and cheerleading program was completely restructured and received the 
designated 501(c)(3) non-profit status.  With the support of our community and hard work by our 
parents and board, SALT was able to teach 85 football players and 86 cheerleaders how it feels to play 
and cheer as a team.  The 2024 season will be SALT’s 3rd season under the new program structure, and 
we cannot wait to see what the season will bring.  The sky is the limit! 

SALT is currently looking for local businesses like yourself to help Sponsor our organization for our 
children. 

Sponsorships and Donations help SALT budget for many expenses throughout the year, including: 

● Purchasing equipment, accessories, and any other costs affiliated with running our football and 
cheerleading program. 

● Help paying our local referees, officials, and EMTs for each game. 
● Help paying our Field cost (lights and janitor fees). 
● Help paying for our League fees and Insurance. 
● Help keeping our cost of registration down for families to afford.   

We sincerely hope you will be able to show your support by sponsoring the Shaler Area 
Little Titans during our 2024 season.  For your convenience, our tax-exempt 
Taxpayer Identification is listed on the sponsorship form included with this document. 
On behalf of the SALT Board, players, and community volunteers, we thank you for your 
consideration and appreciate your support for our youth basketball players! If you have any 
questions, or require additional information, please feel free to contact Jason France, SALT Vice 
President at 412-513-5742 or at Jason@ousgteelriggging.com. 

 



  
Shaler Area Little Titans 

Sponsorship Form 

EIN: 87-4575772 

• Red Level ($250): Recognition at all home games (minimal 6 times throughout game day), 
recognition on our Instagram and Facebook pages. All sponsors will be listed on our website 
with their logo and website. Name and logo on a banner that will be on display at every practice 
and home games. 

• White Level ($500): All included in the red Level plus: a SALT T-Shirt and a personalized Football 
at the end of the season.   

• Blue Level ($1000): All included in the red level and white Level plus: a, personalized crystal 
plaque and personalized football at the end of the season.  

 

Sponsors Name:   

Business Name:   

Address:   

Phone Number:   

Website:   

Email:   

Do You Have a Logo?   

 

Please Make Checks Payable to: 

Shaler Area Little Titans 

Mail Payments to:   

Janell Rhoades, Treasurer 

Shaler Area Little Titans 

5205 Teakwood Ct. 

Pittsburgh, PA 15209 

 

Questions:  Please contact Jason France, SALT Vice-President at Jason@ousteelrigging.com 


